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April 15, 1975

Professor J. Lederberg

Principal Investigator
Sumex Computer Project

Stanford University Medical Center
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Professor Lederberg:

The Clinical Investigation Center at the Naval Regional Medical Center,
Oakland is presently conducting a study on the management of hypertension
utilizing paramedical personnel and computer techniques. We are
currently utilizing the decision system at the Lawrence Hall of Science,
University of California, Berkeley.

We are interested in exploring the possibility of partaking in the
Sumex project. JI have enclosed a proposal for such a program for your
consideration. I am also forwarding a copy to Dr. Carl Brewer at
the National Institutes of Health,

Your attention in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully,

yy
Vahl
fy . WALLIN
Director, Clinical Investigation Center
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